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NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS   
  

ARE ALWAYS NEEDED AND WELCOME.  
 

IF YOU’RE INTERESTED IN HELPING,  
PLEASE COME ALONG TO ANY OF OUR MEETINGS, 

OR JUST GET IN TOUCH.  
 

WE’D PARTICULARLY LIKE TO HEAR FROM BOTH  
OUR YOUNGER AND MINORITY RESIDENTS. 

TRAFFIC and HIGHWAYSTRAFFIC and HIGHWAYS  

Echo Barn Hill is due to be re-surfaced in 2017/18,  

then the ‘bus stop road markings can be painted on  

and we can look into getting a shelter. 
 

We are still asking for traffic lights at  

the junction of Glebe & Milnthorpe Roads; and also 

improvements to Greengate Lane outside the school gates,  

to make it safer for children to cross the road. 

Kirkbarrow’s 

DEFIBRILLATOR DEFIBRILLATOR  

 

 

 

 

is sited in the entrance 

to Flats 29-35 

Greengate Lane,  

should this be  

needed after ’phoning 

the emergency services. 
 

If you’d be interested 

in attending 

HEARTSTARTHEARTSTART training, 

please let us know on 

Kendal 724737.  

JJ  JJ  


